
A fond farewell to the UN High Commissioner for Human Rights, Ms. Navi Pillay 

A group of Dalit activists met Ms. Navi Pillay to express their gratitude to her unwavering commitment to 

support them in their struggle to end caste-based discrimination. Manjula Pradeep presents Ms. Pillay with 

a scarf embroidered by a young Dalit woman and Asha Kowtal gives her a framed poster from the Dalti 

women’s self-respect march. She is also presented with a card from the collective present. 

  

 

 


